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Statement on HUSPMGU Unionization Effort 
 
I support all workers’ right to join the union they choose. This includes Harvard’s HUSPMGU members 

who have clearly and repeatedly expressed their desire to be included in HUCTW. After six years of 

negotiation on this topic it is past time for Harvard to stop standing in their way. The University’s 

Administration should support these workers’ legitimate goal of inclusion in HUCTW and work with 

both unions immediately to ensure that valued museum and parking staff can achieve the same 

sustainable pay, comprehensive benefits, and strong protections that all other employee groups in 

University unions enjoy.  
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